From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:34:06 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:50 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Justin Amey
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is preposterous! People are struggling to feed their families and they're propsoing to increase the cost of a basic
necessitiy as a Canadian, to heat their home. Implementing this cost increase at the point of an expected recession as
well! And proposing a plan to continue to increase the cost anually over the following 4 years!? This is absolutely
ridicuous. But what am I to do when it's a monopoly anyways. There's no price shopping, or market competition. I
see little to no mention of any infastucture investment in any of all this for any future relief either.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





